Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Covid 19 cases, school staff
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Please could you provide the rate of confirmed coronavirus cases amongst school staff for each week in November and December. 

I would like you to split the figures into primary, secondary and special schools if possible.

In addition, I would like you to split them into staff category: teacher, teaching assistant, support staff and auxiliary staff if possible.
Answer:

Schools are not required to notify us of all cases and we do not hold details of the staffing numbers in schools which is a matter for individual schools therefore we do not hold the information needed to respond to this request.

This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.
Please contact individual schools directly. The link below will take you to the Schools’ Directory page: 

https://schoolinfo.leicester.gov.uk/DirectorySearch.html
You can find detailed contact information for all Leicester City schools using the search facility ‘School Type’ in the form.  

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
